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CORPORATION  OF  THE  TOWNSHIP  OF  HILTON 
2983 BASE LINE, HILTON BEACH, ONTARIO   P0R 1G0 

                                  Phone (705) 246-2472 
                                       Fax (705) 246-0132 
         Email: admin@hiltontownship.ca 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Proposed Increases to Fees and Charges 

(as required by Municipal Act, S.O. 2001, c. 25, s. 251) 

 

The Council for the Corporation of the Township of Hilton is proposing to amend 

the costs associated with building permit fees and charges following a review. The 

effect will be to increase the existing building permit fees and charges which will 

come into force March 5, 2025. 

 

The Council will consider this matter on Wednesday, February 12, 2025 at 7:00 pm 

at its regular meeting, which will be held at 2983 Base Line, Hilton Beach, Ontario 

P0R 1G0. 

 

Anyone wishing to provide comments should submit them to the Clerk at 

admin@hiltontownship.ca before February 5, 2025, at 12:00 pm.  An opportunity 

for verbal comments will be provided during the meeting on February 12, 2025. 

 

Note:  This shall serve as Public Notice should the adoption of the new Fees and 

Charges By-Law be deferred to a future meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Sara Dinsdale 

Acting Clerk/Treasurer 

Township of Hilton 
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